Principal’s New – November 2024

Minute health tips for November
   1-Minute Tip: Take a minute to think about what you’re thankful for and share it with your friends and family. Practicing this simple positive thinking exercise will decrease your stress and get you ready for the day.
   5-Minute Tip: Put out fresh cut flowers! New research shows that people report feeling happier and more energetic after looking at flowers – and they’ll make your house smell fresh.
   15-Minute Tip: Eat breakfast! Don’t try to ‘save up’ calories– you’ll end up overindulging. Start the day with a filling breakfast like hot whole-grain cereal or an egg white omelet with veggies.

Are Your Kids Using AI? 🤔
According to recent data, only 37% of parents whose teens have used generative AI were aware of it!
AI tools, like ChatGPT, are becoming more common in our kids' lives—whether it’s for schoolwork or entertainment. While it may seem overwhelming, this is a perfect chance to open up conversations about how technology impacts the world around us.
To help you get started, Common Sense Media has put together an excellent resource: The Parent’s Ultimate Guide to Generative AI. This guide explains AI in simple terms and offers helpful tips for having meaningful discussions with your children about their use of AI tools.
💬 What the guide covers:
· What is Generative AI, and how are kids using it?
· How to talk to your kids about the benefits and risks of AI.
· Tips to help kids think critically about AI-created content.
AI doesn’t have to be intimidating—it’s something you and your family can explore together. Use this guide as a tool to make technology a regular part of your conversations at home.

As the weather gets colder, please remember to have your students dress appropriately.  According to our Student/Family Handbook: When students go out to recess, they are encouraged to wear proper footwear to prevent unnecessary injury. There is blacktop space, playground equipment, and plenty of grassy areas for students to play. Students should include others in games and follow the school rules to ensure that they are safe, responsible and respectful while at recess. When the temperature drops below 22 degrees Fahrenheit or when students will get wet from being outside, students have their recess indoors. Students are encouraged to dress appropriately to be able to participate in recess on cold or snowy days

If you are missing anything that may have been left at school come check out our lost and found.

Calendar items:

November 4		Mondays with Marissa
November 6		PTA meeting, 9am in the faculty lounge
November 11	SCC meeting, 4pm in the library
November 27-29	Thanksgiving break
